
Thank you for applying to the Department’s Community Transport Minibus
Fund. I am delighted to inform you that your bid has been successful. I am
pleased  to  be  able  to  support  organisations  such  as  yours  to  help  you
continue to deliver services which can be a vital lifeline to communities. 

My officials will  contact you shortly to explain the process for procurement
and delivery of your new vehicle.
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